
BALDWIN FIRE DEPARTMENT 2015 
 
 

                                                                                                
 

MONTHLY TOWN FIRE MEETING 

MAY 18, 2015 
 

Town fire meeting was brought to order at 19:17 hours by Fire Chief, Jason Brown. 

15 members present:  Bruce, Jeremy, Mary, Trevor, Davey, Steve T, Steve Mckenney, Keith, 

Howard, Kelsey, Billy, Kyle, Chad, Tom and Kyle Carson. 

 The previous minutes were read and accepted. 

 The ladder truck after some extensive repairs has been put back in service and training 

has been scheduled for ladder truck operations for Monday, June 15
th

 at 6:00 p.m. all 

members have been encouraged to attend. 

 All of the dry hydrants in town was discussed, all members agreed that we need to back 

flush them as well as some of them need to be painted and the brush cleared away from 

them a date to do this procedure is TBD. 

 The EVOC class we discussed last month was talked about.  We are looking at 

scheduling a class for the end of June or beginning of July depending on instructor 

availability. 

 Squad 3 is to be lettered this week and 100% in service.  This truck will be housed in 

District 3 (West Baldwin). 

 Mandatory annual hose testing was scheduled for Saturday, June 6
th

 at 7:00 a.m. 

 Radio chatter and open mic’s was discussed.  We all agreed that members need to be 

more responsible and cautious with their radios and to not tie up an emergency frequency 

with non-emergency conversation. 

 Larry Lord had made contact with the fire department in reference to the fire department 

being represented on Memorial Day at the Brown Memorial Library for their ceremony.  

The fire department was asked to assist with traffic control and parking cars.  Nine (9) 

members have offered to help out that day. 

 The next meeting will be held on June 29
th

 at 7:00 p.m. at District 2 (North Baldwin). 

 Meeting was adjourned at 20:25 hours. 

 

 


